Chris O'Brien

From: Vanessa Baker <vanessabaker3607 @gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2024 9:40 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H7500 Fwd: Statement

Hello Chris,

Would you please upload this to H7500 for the hearing and get it to the Representatives.

Thank you,
Vanessa Baker
401-808-9607

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: joe hafley <joehafle mail.com>
Date: Sat, May 4, 2024 at 12:.07 PM
Subject: Statement

To: <Vanessabaker9607 @gmail.com>

Everyone knows how hazardous secondhand smoke is. Everywhere else is smoke free except casinos. There should be
no exemptions to the clean air act

Sent from my iPhone

Vanessa Baker
God Bless
401 -808-9607



